
Tabernacle Presbyterian Church 
INDIANAPOLIS, INDIANA 

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 24, 2022 
Christmas Eve Family Service 
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CHRISTMAS EVE FAMILY SERVICE 

5 o’clock Worship 



 



 

Christmas Eve Family Service | 5 o’clock Worship  —continued
 



 
 

 During the singing of “Silent Night” the ushers will receive the light 
 of the Christ Candle from the pastor and pass it to those sitting 
 nearest the center aisle.  

as the light is passed down your row.  Please 
 assist your children as they participate in this very special 
 tradition of Tabernacle Church. 
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Christmas Eve Family Service | 5 o’clock Worship  —conclusion
 



Announcements 

“CHRISTMAS WITH TAB,” featuring 
our Sanctuary Choir, airs again to-
morrow at 2:00 PM on WHMB-TV 
40.1. In addition, we will air a 
“classic” Christmas with Tab from 
our archives at 3:00 PM on WFYI-TV 
20.1 (check your cable or satellite 
guide for channel numbers). Thanks 
to all of our sponsors who help make 
this outreach possible! 

CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED | The 
church office will be closed for obser-
vation of the Christmas and New 
Year holidays: Monday, December 
26th and Monday, January 2nd. We 
wish you all a Merry Christmas in 
celebration with your families.  

2023 STEWARDSHIP PLEDGE CARDS 
| Thanks to all who have responded 
to the 2023 Stewardship Campaign. 
If you have not yet returned your 
pledge card, we encourage you to do 
so as soon as possible. Your pledged 
gifts of support assist Tab’s Session 

in planning for the coming year. We 
thank you for your continued gener-
osity of the ministries of Tab. If you 
have indicated that you would like 
pledge envelopes for 2023, they are 
on a table in McKee Hallway for 
pickup.  

2022 YEAR-END CONTRIBUTIONS | 
Friday, December 30th is the final 
day Tab is able to physically receive 
contributions in the Finance Office 
for credit to your 2022 giving state-
ment. Checks dated, postmarked and 
sent via the US Mail on or before 
December 31 will be credited as 
2022 giving, even if received in 2023.    
Online giving must have a December 
31 processing date for credit in 2022. 
All of the above is in accordance with 
IRS rules and regulations. Those in-
terested in donating securities 
should contact Kristine at x111 in the 
Finance Office well in advance of 
year end.  




